
Good morning Naples Reserve, 
 
Please see the construction update below as of Monday, September 22nd. 
 
Work completed: 

 Port A Potty delivered 
 Dumpster Delivered 
 Pre-Construction Meeting with the Fire Department  
 All electrical, plumbing, and fire utilities disconnected for the Tiki and Kitchen / Dining 

Room  
 Silt Fence installed where construction meets waterline 

 
Scheduled for this week: 

 HVAC (Heating and Air Conditioning) for Dining area and Kitchen will be disconnected 
 Temporary Construction Fence to be installed   
 Existing tile floors to receive floor coverings 
 Demolition begins Tuesday 9/23 

 
We will continue to keep the community updated as we move forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
Naples Reserve Management Team 
NaplesReserveAdmin@fsresidential.com 
 


